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COURTESY REMINDER 
Tuberculosis Exam 

 
We have received notification from the San Diego County Office of Education 
that your PPD tuberculosis skin test has expired or is about to expire.  It is 
expected that you will submit a cleared PPD in a timely manner to Human 
Resources prior to the expiration listed on your paycheck or online pay stub.  
 
California Education Code 49406 states that “each employee shall cause to be on 
file with the district superintendent of schools a certificate from the examining 
physician and surgeon showing the employee was examined and found free 
from active tuberculosis.” 
  
You may obtain your TB test from your physician or from the Sharp Rees-Stealy 
office listed below for an employee paid fee of $18.00.  For a chest x-ray, you will 
be charged anywhere from $40.00-$54.00. You can reach their office at (858) 653-
6150 to schedule an appointment. 
 

Sharp Rees-Stealy  
8901 Activity Road 
San Diego, CA 92126 
(858) 653-6150 

 
You also have the option to obtain your TB test from any of the providers 
contained in the attached brochure at a nominal employee paid fee.  The least 
expensive location is the Solana Beach Presbyterian Church at 120 Stevens Street. 
They charge $8 but only offer the testing on the second Tuesday of each month. 
You may also use any commercial clinic such as CVS Minute Clinics.  Thank you 
for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Casey Choate 
Human Resources Coordinator 


